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Comments: Good afternoon,

As a rock climber all existing anchors and bolts should be grandfathered in to stay existing. Rock climbing
creates much needed funding in many areas to the United States. It is a community that leads in teaching leave
no trace and many aspects of environmental respect. If anything about anchors should be reviewed that would
be for future routes. Any removal of routes would be devastating to more than just the rock climbing community.



